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Growing popularity of art exhibitions in mid-19th century to be examined in
April 22 lecture by UCSD history professor

April 3, 1998
Media Contact: Jan Jennings (619) 822-1684, jnjennings@ucsd.edu

GROWING POPULARITY OF ART EXHIBITIONS IN MID-19TH CENTURY TO BE EXAMINED IN APRIL 22
LECTURE BY UCSD HISTORY PROFESSOR

Taste and Distinction: Sentimental Constructions of Art and Artists in Mid-Nineteenth Century America is the
topic of a lecture to be presented at 3:30 p.m. April 22 at the University of California, San Diego. The lecture is
free and open to the public.

Rachel Klein, associate professor in the UCSD Department of History, will explore the growing popularity of
art exhibitions in the mid-nineteenth century United States through an analysis of art and artists as they were
depicted in women's literature.

The lecture is sponsored by the Department of History Faculty Research Seminar Series. It will be held in the
Galbraith Conference Room, 4025 Humanities and Social Sciences Building, Muir College, on the UCSD campus.
For information call 534-1997.

(April 3, 1998)



